wHarnett

Division of Environmental Health

GmlCOUNTY
20 NORTH CAROLINA

June 29, 2022

William Johnson
101 Lakeshore Dr.
Benson, NC 27504

Re: Gilliam’s Irish Pub & Restaurant, LLC
1165 Cumberland St.
Dunn, NC 28334

Mr. Johnson:

www.harnett.org

Harnett County Government Complex
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546

ph: 910-893-7547
fax: 910-893-9371

The application for your proposed food service establishment has been reviewed but not approved due
to the lack of information. The plan review cannot continue until the following information is provided.

A complete menu.

PwnNE

The floor plan you provided is not drawn to a recognizable scale

The equipment specifications were not provided for the equipment.

All proposed equipment must be indicated on site plan including counter-top equipment and
labeled or referenced to an equipment list.

Until the above items are provided, a plan review cannot continue. If you have comments or questions,
please feel free to contact this office at (910) 893-7547 between 8-9 a.m. Monday-Friday.

Regards,
Mt REHS

Gale Violette, REHS
Harnett County Environmental Health

strong roots « new growth



